
                
Affirmation to Enter into an 

Agreement between Lincolnwood School District 74 
and  

SHI International Corp. 
 

 
          March 13, 2024 
SHI International Corp. 
290 Davidson Ave. 
Somerset, NJ 08873 
 
 
Re: Erate Contract Award Notification  

 

Dear Mr. Tammara: 

This letter will confirm our decision to enter into a contract for an amount up to $48,160.00 for 
the purchase of Meraki Access Points Licensing from your company during the next E-rate funding 
year (07/01/2024 to 09/30/2025). 

The execution of the attached contract will be dependent upon the following conditions: 

1. _X_  Board  approval of contract on May 2nd, 2024 
2. _X_  Terms and conditions are acceptable 
3. _X_  Terms of Contract: 4/1/2024 – 9/30/2025 

To accept these terms and conditions, please sign below and return via email to at  

We look forward to working with SHI International Corp. 

  
  

___________________________________ 
Jordan Stephen                               Date  
Director of Technology 
Lincolnwood School District 74 

  
Vendor Agreement:  
  
____________________________________ 
SHI International Corp.                Date 
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Exhibits – 
Contract Draft 

Pending Board Approval 




